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Cowie han Campus 

BULLETIN 
900410 

BEDDING PLANTS 

The Bedding Plant Sale at the 
Nanaimo Campus Greenhouses 
starts: 

Tuesday, April 17 
9:00 - 4:00 

Environmentally safe wood 
fibre containers 

LABOUR MARKET REVIEW 

Next Labour Market Review 
session is: 

Thursday, April 19 
10:30 - 12:00 

Room 125 

INTERSESSION UPDATE 

For the first time at cowichan 
Campus two University Transfer 
Courses are being offered. 
GEOLOGY III AND PHYSICS 105. 
These courses are primarily, 
but not only, for BA-EE 
students going into third 
year. Julian Fox from 
Parksville is the instructor 
for Geology Ill, and Jennifer 
Kirkey from Vancouver is the 
instructor for Physics 105. 

The courses are proving very 
popular and are almost full. 

Intersession courses run May 5 
to June 21; two days per week 
for each course. 

Nanaimo Campus has not offered 
Intersession for some years, 
and their selection of courses 
will no doubt also prove 
popular. 

DUBE SYMPOSIUM 

ECONOMICS 
ENVIRONMENT 
AND DEVELOPMENT 

The 1990 Symposium weekend is: 

April 20, 21 
Nanaimo Campus 

Keynote Speaker: Guy Dauncey, 
Author, Speaker and 
Consultant. 

Symposium Features: 



-Urgent Action Computer Centre 
-Mini Film Festival 
-Workshops on ecology, women's 
issues, business, native 
people, community action, art, 
theatre, etc. 
-Children's Workshop 
-Multicultural Dinner 
-Free Daycare 
-Displays 
-Panel 

TO REGISTER: call Malaspina 
College [755-8755], or Global 
Village [753-3322] before 
April lOth. symposium 
registration is $35. F/T 
students $15. Fee subsidies 
are available. Children's 
workshop is $5. Dinner is 
$7.50 adult, $4. child. 
~offeehouse is $3. 

SPRING WIND-UP 

COWICHAN CAMPUS 
STUDENT/STAFF WING-DING 

APRIL 27, 1990 
3:00 - 7:00pm 

at 
COWICHAN CAMPUS! 

More info. to come ..... . 

ART RENTAL EVENING 

The next Art Rental Evening 
will be in conjunction with 
Ceramic Pieces from the 
LAMBERT COLLECTION, at 

NANAIMO ART GALLERY 
AND EXHIBITION CENTRE 
FRIDAY, APRIL 27, 1990 

7:00pm 

You're invited at the same 
time to browse through the 
Gallery's Gift Shop. 

Please note the new operating 
hours: 

Tue. Wed. Thur. 10:30-3:30 

WORKPLACE 
HAZARDOUS 

MATERIALS 
INFORMATION 

SYSTEM 

A WONDERFUL WHMIS WEDNESDAY is 
coming our way ..... 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 9 
3:00pm 

ROOM 154 

It is now required that EVERY 
(and that means YOU!) staff 
member be WHMIS'd. 

All those who have thus far 
voided a WHMISization are 
expected to attend this 
session. There are lists (and 
lists!) of such unfortunates, 
and you will be getting 
notification nearer the date. 
Wemember you cannot wun away 
from WHMIS! 

WANT TO WORK AHEAD .•.. 
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For any of you who are anxious 
to get a head start on your 
own personal WHMIS Studies 
please see Enise to borrow the 
handbook. 

WEFWESHING WHMIS .••. 

Those who wish a WHMIS 
wefwesher won't be 
disappointed! Arrangements 
can be made to include you in 
this session - please see 
Enise. But hurry - this is a 
hot one! 

BAG IT 

Lunch time BROWN BAG 
INFORMATION SESSIONS for staff 
are being planned for next 
fall, and will be held at 
cowichan Campus. Do you have 
any suggestions on topics of 
interest to you? Any speakers 
you'd like to hear? Please 
notify Cairine Green, or 
Enise. 

HI, SHIRLEY 

It's good to see shirley 
Summers back in C.E. and C.S. 
She is working as a Project 
Manager and will be planning 
fall courses and workshops 
primarily in the computer 
area. 

Shirley may be contacted at 

Local 3519. Her tentative 
hours are Mon - Thur; 
12:30-4:30pm. 

LEARNERS SPEAK OUT/- .~. ". M ". 
(third annual) ~_Y ______ ~~ 

COMING BACK TO SCHOOL -
IS IT WORTH IT? 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 11, 1990 
ROOMS 154/155 

9:00am Coffee 
9:30am Speaker, Don Boyes 
11:00am Other Speakers 

Drop in for coffee and listen 
as some of the speakers 
address these questions: 

-Is it hard to read and write? 
-Is your spelling awful? 
-Do your kids need help with 
school but you can't help? 
-Do you think you are too old 
to learn? 
-Are you having trouble 
finding a job? 
-Are you thinking about coming 
back to school? 
-Is it worth it? 

Come and find out. Listen to 
other students speak. Find 
out how to get back into 
school. Meet others who are 
thinking about going back. 

Feel free to bring your kids! 
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